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Commodity/Service: Medi-Cal Managed Care Plan Assessment 

 

Addendum #3 

Date: 1/3/22 

 

To All Potential Respondents: This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued 

RFQ documents and given for informational purposes, and is hereby made a part of the 

RFQ documents. Please attach this addendum to the documents in your possession.  

This document contains changes to the RFQ. 

 

A. Changes to the RFQ: 
 

Revision 1 CHANGE 

Page 5  Oral Presentation 

Change strikethrough language to text in red: 

The ad-hoc committee will conduct an interview with each of MCP for clarification and further 

detail on the information submitted as part of the Response Requirements or Technical 

Response. The ad-hoc committee will notify the MCPs by November 1, 2021 December 22, 

2021 and the interview will take place no later than December 3, 2021 January 30, 2022.  

MCP attendees will be limited to four representatives. Both ad-hoc committee and expert 

reviewers will be in attendance. The Oral Presentation will be an hour 90 minutes in length and 

be closed to the public. The Oral Presentation will be used for MCPs to provide clarifying 

information or additional details to written answers in the Technical Response. 


